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Cambridge Road junction: new layout

A new two tier junction to the east of the existing B1428 
Cambridge Road roundabout will provide access to the 
new dual carriageway.

This junction will give greater access for drivers travelling 
to and from St Neots and will provide better connections 
into the town and to the train station. It will deliver a 
significant reduction in traffic along the existing A428 
east of the new junction and up to Caxton Gibbet.

The junction will include a pair of roundabouts at ground 
level with a single bridge crossing over the new dual 
carriageway, which will be in a cutting through the 
junction to reduce its visual impact. Slip roads will link 
the junction and the new dual carriageway.

Have your say 
To comment on the junction,  
please answer questions 2e and 2f  
in the response form.
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